
 

 

 
25th March 2020 
 
The Manager, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
 
Sub: Intimation of disruption of business operations due to pandemic of Novel 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
Ref:  Scrip code 531688 
 
Pursuant to SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, we wish to inform you that for ensuring employee safety, health and well-
being and containing the spread of the COVID-19, compulsory work from home for 
office staff and temporary shut-down of the Company’s branches have been carried 
out as per the advisory issued by the respective local authorities and State 
Governments. The closure will be based on the government directives for the 
respective locations from time to time. 
 
The management of the Company is constantly reviewing the rapidly changing 
situation to ensure that measures are continuously implemented to keep our 
employees safe at all times while also attempting to ensure business continuity. 
 
The Company is closely monitoring and complying with all regulatory 
announcements being issued by Central / State /Municipal authorities around the 
country, from time to time and is committed to ensuring full and immediate 
compliance with these at all times. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thank you, 
Yours faithfully 
For Prithvi Exchange (India) Limited 

Sd/- 

Pavan Kumar Kavad 

Whole Time Director 

 


